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DCR Recreational Advisory:  
Melnea A. Cass Recreation Center  

   

WHAT:          Beginning on Friday, April 4, 2025, and continuing until fall 2025 the Department of 
Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will perform work to replace the roof of the Melnea 
A. Cass Recreation Center in the City of Boston’s Roxbury neighborhood from 7 a.m. to 
3 p.m. In addition to the roof replacement work, DCR will also be installing solar panels 
at the center, a $1.6 million investment in the facility, as part of the agency’s 
commitment to reducing the impacts of climate change. The recreation center will 
remain open for normal operations for the duration of construction.   

    

WHERE:      Melnea A. Cass Recreation Center in the City of Boston’s Roxbury neighborhood  

     

WHEN:          Friday, April 4, 2025 – fall 2025  
7 a.m. – 3 p.m.   
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